
 

NOTICE OF LOGIC AND ACCURACY TESTS  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN:  
Tuesday, January 21st, 2025 at 10:00 AM, Skagit County Elections will conduct a test of the 
Accessible Voting Unit and vote tallying system to be used in the February 11th, 2025 Special 
Election. This test will verify that the AVU correctly marks the printable ballots and the tallying 
system will correctly count all votes cast in the election. 

‒ Tests will be in the Elections Department of the Skagit County Auditor’s Office. 
‒ Tests are open for observation to the press and public and should be observed by at least 

one representative from each major political party. 

Skagit County Elections Contact information. 
Skagit County Auditor’s Office, Elections Department 
700 S. Second St, Room 139/PO Box 1306 
Mount Vernon, WA 98273 
Phone: (360) 416-1702 
Email: scelections@co.skagit.wa.us 
Website: www.skagitcounty.net/elections 

For voters needing help with physical disability issues, Skagit County Elections is a designated 
accessibility site. 
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